ELAC Meeting Minutes 5/11/2022

e 0:00-1:42
Mr. Trujillo Introduced himself and went over the meeting agenda. The meeting agenda
included graduation, SGI classes, annual assessments, covid guidelines, and time for
questions.

e 1:43-5:30
Mr. Trujillo introduced new ELL paraprofessionals Brittany and Denisse. ELL paras
introduced themselves and talked about their schedule and contact information.

e 5:33-7:10
Mr. Trujillo discussed graduation and how it will work this year. Graduation will take place
on May 26 and it will be from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm. Graduation this year will be drive through
at Spruce street location and students will have a chance to take photos with the
principal. Caps and gowns will also be provided to students.

e 7:11-11:08
Mr. Trujillo talked about SGIs and which ones Casablanca currently offers. He also
mentioned which teachers teach these SGls. Mrs. Martin mentioned on the chat box that
there will be new SGis starting next year. We talked about upcoming Rosetta Stone
classes that Mr Trujillo and ELL paras will teach. Mr. Truijillo also mentioned that there
might be new Algebra 1 and Spanish SGls offered next year.

e 11:16-14:55
Mr. Truijillo talked about state testing and all the testing students are required to
participate in. We talked about ELPAC testing and when the summative ELPAC opens
and closes. The initial ELPAC is an ongoing test for new students. Mr. Trujillo also talked
about the CAST and CAASPRP test as well as the NWEA test. The NWEA tests students
in math and English and it happens three times per year starting in June. Mrs. Martin
stated on the chat box that the NWEA test might change to twice a year

e 15:00-18:10
Mr. Trujillo talked about the new covid guidelines. The new guidelines mention that
masks are now optional and that Covid vaccines are not required for students until July.
Students need to quarantine for ten days still and should stay home if they are not
feeling well. Covid testing is also offered at Spruce location. Mr. Trujillo introduced Cory
Deblasio the EL lead at the Rialto school site. Mr. Deblasio stated that Rialto graduation
is also May 26th and that they are currently focusing on ELPAC testing.

o 18:11-21:36
Mr. Trujillo moved on to questions. Students did not have any questions at the moment.
Closing remarks and meeting is adjourned.



